

Altar Serving: Service, Joy and Fun!

Dear Parents, dear children,

As you know, children who have made their First Holy Communion are eligible to serve in the Mass as an Altar Server. Being an Altar Server is a unique service in the Catholic Church. Together with the priest, the Altar Server is an important

part of the liturgy: serving the people of God and Jesus. An Altar Server learns things that others don't usually learn or do and they experience the Mass in a very special way: close and up front from the altar.

The Altar Servers of Gut Hirt and Good Shepherd work together, sometimes crossing over to help in each other's Mass. Whether on a field trip, a training session or just hanging out, they also have fun!

Are you interested? Please complete, with the help of your parents, the form below and return it to us.

*	*	*	*	*	*	*
Name: _						_
Parents:						-
Address:						_
Mobile: Birthdate:						_
E-Mail:						

If you have any questions, please contact Karen Curjel (Tel. 076 368 46 97).

We look forward to serving with you! Fr. Kurt Schaller & Karen Curjel